
[December 13, 2006] 

 

 

Having spent a fair amount time in many of the United States National Forests, State 
forests, and county forests, I have seen the invasion of the ATV "recreational use" 
throughout the country. I believe those who participate in the activity have more than 
enough acreage throughout the U.S. and WISCONSIN for their riding pleasure.  

As time goes on I might add it becomes more of a challenge to find outdoor areas with 
"no motorized use" and along with it, areas to hear "nothing"... 

I TOTALLY OPPOSE "motorized use" of any state trails currently designated for NON 
motorized use... 

Sincerely, 

  

Mark Altmann 

Elton, WI. 

 


